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Pink Day Raises Thousands for
Sharsheret

 
TABC BOYS WEAR PINK. On Wednesday, TABC celebrated Pink
Day, a day devoted to raising awareness of, and raising
funds for, finding the cure to breast cancer. This year's Pink
Day was dedicated in memory of Rochie Shoretz z"l, the
founder of Sharsheret. Rochie's son Dovid Mirsky, a TABC
senior, spoke very movingly about his mother and the power of
chesed. The students then participated in a yom iyun on issues
of medical ethics and the Torah perspective on suffering, with
shiurim by both the rebbeim and the science department of
TABC. We are very proud of of the fact that Pink Day,
which started here at TABC, has become an international
event, raising thousands of dollars for Sharsheret. TABC alone
raised over $4,000 leading up to Pink Day! For more
photos, click here.

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrRgIQgKQKalyE6VznWZ_pGdTTVLbyTziSdsP4VZ6-pgHj1GpqCS6z11Wko4oHYDh9ldDZ98jMO9lXNLuZ-rIeoQuJkMCnxXt5gJ7Vr0zsKTy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQS5Gad3DPynqwmb3dT02ffs_qnL6Zcnk8ETCYuIQcal-7Ti7Lv66i7V2n8pptks7wd_LzEnpbvlfYV_KFt9RUUkyA-N6rY0FQTsbXfvp-qQlEmLdbM4_ZtRsMZ7g5hq9HrCgB8EpWHvA0EiRwtAV2uiHwCm7E9b9sE_AA__XhPjfyqEgoW5GfBcfDsNrMi4KNXdZ5afuwQRNI5OJ2bxjXq4Q==&c=&ch=


Sunday Learning

Sunday morning shiur with
Rabbi Wiener will be back NEXT

WEEK!

Rabbi Steven &
Karen

Finkelstein
Being Honored

by Sinai

Mazal tov to Rabbi Steven
Finkelstein and his wife

Karen, who will be honored
at SINAI Schools' Annual

Benefit Dinner
on February 28.  We at

TABC are so proud to
partner with SINAI to serve

the children with special
needs who otherwise would

not be able to receive a
Jewish education.  SINAI
serves the children in our

community who have
complex learning disabilities
or other special needs which

 

  

Over 50 Seniors Inducted into
National Honor Society

We are proud to announce that on Friday, February 5th, 50
TABC seniors were inducted into the Segula Chapter of the
National Honor Society. Each student was presented with a
pin and a Certificate of Membership in the National Honor
Society.  Membership is based on Scholarship, Service,
Leadership and Character.

Friday's ceremony began with introductory remarks by Mr.
Arthur Poleyeff, followed by a Dvar Torah given by Rabbi Ezra
Wiener.  The keynote speaker was Dr. Ari Mermelstein,
assistant professor of Bible at Yeshiva University, who gave
an inspirational message to the inductees.

The induction ceremony was followed by refreshments
sponsored by TAPA for the honorees, their parents and
grandparents.  Thank you Cindy Forgash, Devorah Schloss, Elit
Rimberg and Lisa Rothschild for preparing the delicious spread.



cannot be met in a regular
education day school or

high school.  Reservations
and donations in honor

of the Finkelsteins can be
made

 at www.sinaidinner.org. 

Friday Night Oneg

February 12
At the home of 

Rabbi & Mrs. Josh Kahn
29 Harriet Avenue, Bergenfield

All students are invited for
delicious food, divrei Torah,
and hanging out with friends.

7:30 - 9:30 PM

Israel Report
Please click here for the
latest issue of the Israel

Report
 

Kol Torah
Please click here for the
latest issue of Kol Torah

 

Upcoming Events

February 12-15
President's Weekend

No School

February 19-21
Freshman Shabbaton

February 20
8:00 PM

Freshman Parents 
Event

February 23
Meet and Greet for Parents with

new Head of School, Rabbi
Asher Yablok

March 1
Junior Guidance Program

March 10

Meet & Greet with 
Rabbi Asher Yablok

Drunk Driving Program
TABC guidance programs aim to
encourage our adolescents to make
smart decisions and to keep the
lines of communication between
parents and children open. The
juniors and seniors recently participated
in a program on the dangers of drunk
driving. They heard from Mr. Steve
Benvenisti, a local personal injury
attorney, who described the case of a
college student struck by a drunk driver

in Daytona Beach, Florida. He then revealed that he was the
victim in the case.  Officer Kerrington of the Teaneck Police
Department then introduced a video, produced by Hackensack
Medical Center, which   reenacted a horrific car accident caused
by a drunk teenage driver. The video was interspersed with
personal accounts of parents and siblings of victims of drunk
driving.
 
Mr Poleyoff then related to the students the moving story of how
Sergeant Phillip Lavinge, recently retired from the Teaneck Police
Department, described the difficult  task of informing parents that

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQSLFmtVCl4zbnhVuCwg_oqLIBUQTjX7rbtKgd8wWRVNKslgVKZ0FxOaN1DI60u6W-WNNmdsoaikBRCt-hHB3YH0JZDvoE4q0DpjZ7suOzCqtc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrfk78w3NxJx9uD2fhPC-IjI7-pnkp_foA5Z5SrCg-9K-fZe2dUHArlfnAIbN27st1rxFv3sJ0Y02HKjtHjtbdAbGMsG6MhAFwSJqU3PAFRgbf7li_tbInU6Vh8l0zAvVqOySy1bbtgxRD-ZGdXFPR9znkUtYlSp3DytmvtlX1pK9_pz-nt-3R2I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrR6XePrqImuASGFKlsHBGYaYS6FaSM3VxvYM2udvFk6YwgMW6ubV9D4f3lHFtqXcWYRMiE19uUPtp4BCRm-Oj9Y4WisY2Yg1KJu5OSqrVzGxRTSYsbpGr1WaMExzIS0cXlhTTFx5_pUW4gmC1-QoamftRf7kYUxPEZUykKVtXyjV&c=&ch=


Late Night Learning

March 18-19 
Pre-Purim Shabbaton

Parnas HaYom

To dedicate a day or
learning, or for other

sponsorship opportunities,
please contact Sharon

Rifkind, Director of
Development &

Communications at
201.837.7696 x123 or

Sharon.Rifkind@tabc.org.

Double Your Support
of Our Yeshiva

Do you work for AIG? Goldman
Sachs? Quest Diagnostics?

Pfizer? One of the many other
companies listed here? Did you

know that hundreds of
companies throughout the US

offer matching gifts to
qualified  501(c)(3)

organizations? Please inquire
about matching your gift to

TABC. For question, reach to
Sharon Rifkind about Matching

Gifts today.

TABC Joins Team
Yachad in Jerusalem

Marathon
Torah Academy of Bergen
County has been a friend of

Yachad for several years
and we are now glad to
announce that we will
be running with Team
Yachad in the 2016

Jerusalem Marathon. We
are excited and proud to be
part of such a tremendous
organization, and cannot
wait to show our support
while running through the

streets of Jerusalem! 

We are just slightly past the

their child was killed in an automobile accident. He recounted
how he had to  walk up the front path of a house in Teaneck,
while hearing music and laughter coming from inside, and knew
full well that when he knocked on the door, he would change the
residents' lives forever. Let us hope that all the members of our
community will make wise choices with
the responsibility that come with the privilege of driving.

Rosh Chodesh Adar Fun
Meshenichnas Adar marbim b'simcha! The TABC seniors
infused the yeshiva's hallways with the spirit of Adar in
honor of Rosh Chodesh. It is fantastic to see their wonderful
camaraderie, as they enjoy wholesome fun together.  For more
photos, click here.

Event for Freshman Parents

mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnraEUCgmz1mCeY8KXdpr10d7Wy0lJTGhryDZvnlSSC3rloND7-_XNH_AZ_h1YYoayTNjtThETHDRGvix9ORhClqt1-5Q5VcE8ApLFUN4aL8PMkXUNkZk2JN0CR3GxeVg9L4eYnt8Pnsrs-jX8XsSYSrINNhL7QGQhKtjp040PWnRJ&c=&ch=
mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQSzsYmwqkJF9wVCnVTF9vLamvT_2B8AR0c-Ez11Rn5v85s9bksjJBcsbF22RdGJTB6cjA52Lc82vzXn61om0ihTfvwaqSc5ZFuLMAZOuEPXE_aE-RLTaJDYqU49wcqV6cRhS86i2xtdlfO9gRXtxYtKYFurBN_6WMTSnkNRmHWqe29dNNtJd7P5w==&c=&ch=


half-way mark of our
fundraising goal.  Every
dollar counts, so please

help out today.

Click here to donate!

Follow us on
Facebook!

Facebook is a wonderful way to
see exciting snapshots of
what's going on in TABC

between issues of Chadashot.
 Follow us by clicking Like here.

Tweeting Up A
STORM!

 Please follow the Students
Activities Page on Twitter
@TABC_Activities.  Rabbi
Miretzky, our new Student
Activities Director, will be

tweeting all about the
excitement going on at

TABC.

Seeking Parent
Volunteers

Family involvement at TABC is
critical to our success. We are
so grateful for the contributions
that parents and alumni make

of their time, skills and
resources. We invite you to

participate by joining one of our
active committees for this

school year. Please
click here to see how you can

get involved.

TABC Torah
Available Globally

 
 Each week a new D'var

Alumni Pride
Two of the three musicians listed here as "Three of the Most
Talented Jewish Musicians" are TABC alumni Dov Rosenblatt '99
and Ami Kozak '04.

Jewish Pride
A JYEP student put on his tefillin on for the first time on
Thursday in TABC. He comes to TABC each Sunday to
learn with Jonah Ganchrow '16 and Rabbi Yoni Mandelstam. He
davened in the senior minyan and received an aliya. We are
incredibly proud that our rebbeim and students are regularly
involved in outreach with such beautiful results!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrSjI7H3-Tzu4I9dacAanXCxN2u3KRM89RLUTFYn9RCGJM2c-De4dJXnckOFGMgprw-tu7IOIbbHgAzFwSnmrZ05pRpgd35DXv68PjnxClmr5PRb4YDrQchbwEUnwvhcHUK3AU6eyuaw8q4YN7Dlfwi8TtyoReii-pg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrSVsQz17MYVv--Yso8WZWdgtjHlN5SkgrA9QAmyp3E9qXtVJ_vuQpyw9NYAqJcw9zkHGOKq3mmNPFUO841-eXHupna5wrC7bl8MKntH1d_Q6l8rvOUF2fyBquqxuyE-V6Z7HcO09kzT9dSGWm9qwynqaxyKjXCcEtj2iS0cpX8QK&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrSVsQz17MYVviSlTpXBvH0SxcYsXP_XlZeOTlHl6GOuLhd79Sow2f92bpItDNgls-1sfk9xGZ_owyV3ySFoCt8T2xlCXAFAijuOeQDNYEw4uLZ_xy8G23IvW6sPz9MtR28HE0GkxqPkc&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrR6XePrqImuAlvjfmXtlb3BHyo5EHkY18a1idTlAWToRi5sNJXArSinkGYqdXq7gcOR-oersk39QE7cpOWm5lEL_uqh4z0rFLjbn0iaAjwNqMIdhDOXUfBIozXNoN2SwnVz-fPTqg-tR_dKP13pm2THaD2yJG5tZ3A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQSGz9f6g0IsyNMBxpw_5MuXqh_tti6ANqD5b3q5lisrm1_qY6d23Rpez5D2sivMNmyksxyLhx4DE7p7hizOzaHuaCKDYfZ41gx38BUSYMqWdGirnEnINCgnGnDADYlbZ6mvi2sUC3QBrmka-_iBUoY0UPCnCMbnP68KS7JiwMUzLb8_WAeTKliEsTI9oyPd9viRbwFeZlH6Mx0ynwqqCy8qjB47tc_WFf6Q6lut31wHD6zsO8jgvbf8Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQS_M94RKdevdMdqCIxG_pD7hrlJrN50h9kbSDOeXWqtYJ08DEd-7Sx5n9r6lvmpi9f74MkWkAQlf0jBunSGYi85vVumfEh8kgjb3-oSTLI3MhTuQ02vVtee31XP9wrNYRTjyHmU6aS4TE=&c=&ch=


Torah by one of our
esteemed faculty members
will be available online at
 www.yutorah.org/tabc. 
The series is well under
way, so check it out!

 

Chadashot is now archived on
our website. 

In case you missed a week
you can click here to view past

issues.

STORM Report

Team #1 Ninth Grade Intramural Champions
Team 1 defeated Team 2 for the championship of 9th grade
Intramurals 31-25. Team 2 took an early lead but Team 1
stormed back hitting a bunch of 3-pointers to seal the victory.
The winning team players are Yisrael Schmutter, Ben
Antosofsky, Moshe Sopher-Harelick, Benji Meiner, Avi Proctor,
Rafi Press, Yoni Zirman, Jacob Lere, and Aaron
Weinstein. Congratulations to all the teams on a fine season. 

STORM Takes the Lead in JV Basketball Playoffs
by Shmuel Bak

This past Wednesday, the TABC Storm hosted the Ramaz Rams
in the first round of the JV basketball playoffs. TABC was led by
the stellar offensive play off the bench by Eli Harcsztark and
leadership of star sophomores Efrayim Saks and Yoni Fine. The
game began with a strong start from both teams with TABC

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrYF-altcOj82iH8MtE55h9OhDyRc2gx9a3RBhn5szWRTRWdVj-vkc8U2_8DdlpOTt2AxAbGbvCE5kBPGVxNusAPq_ZyW3dQ7abSc7A0oQhvaimlyDe7m6d-KM_SZLKCHuA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrXEl8MnJkzUJId1NXIQ8RQWvaffhoycs_f1WmrUoK7uxRcOy4cTqT7qpLGCcCP3XQasN-_wEhmg0ItywNXs-8H-m9Hy4IkPeON4idF8pq1snIBs2hnXhDiPCkZlJXumFfWUgAwaGf1wfIq2cv7DPENuTkBZwFNaBTg==&c=&ch=


leading going into halftime with a score of 22-13. Both teams
came out very strong offensively in the second half,but TABC
pulled out the big win 62-50. TABC looks forward to their
next playoff game, as they continue to make their push in the
playoffs. For more pictures click here.

Please note: if you opt out of any TABC emails using SafeUnsubscribe below your email address is
automatically placed on the do not email list by Constant Contact and you will no longer receive any

emails including all important announcements and emergency notifications. We are NOT able to
add you back, and Constant Contact's 

procedure for you to add yourself back is complex.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrbGQeD2ivHQSpvluq3RWU8OEQfOXAlTigE1cMJVBEpQzps5aWDdME4F-VripOQFbolQZJ07sUDMrQvPhQj4tsLOoMIt6MIUZT5rHGYoTUL1R9jegq5MR-uf8muAs9H9efBdfwPaPC0i9a7zuEgsSbILGzqkG3GCtTC0bDtEREJOmR67Qh2qlHKQVHPviRtLWbw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f85X-qNGl-XnQ0EFxp83TB5Kjd4bUOSfUb5jmrx91LypaMSvYtrnrScua-W3YRTwo3xezU8k32w0wJvPO2jMtTCJm6j_0qmuiVDTK43pTYnrhT1V-CT9T9xVrEU-ht1jXG_Ttkk2SOq-CkepaB2T6Ew22fxJ3OVKlN5bkxv1slCT0DuXUrgKWwuCCegXnE4XJRrS77u5fHE=&c=&ch=

